
 

 

DIPS 2024 STEAM & Innovation Fair 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are delighted to announce that our school will be hosting a STEAM & Innovation Fair in 

the auditorium. The event will take place on: 

 

❖ Monday, May 27th for KG & Elementary students from 10:00 AM to 1:30 PM 

❖ Tuesday, May 28th for Middle & High School students from 10:45 AM to 2:15 PM 

This fair will highlight our students’ innovative projects from this semester, featuring 

sustainable solutions to environmental issues through interdisciplinary STEAM projects. 

 

Your presence at this event would be a tremendous support and encouragement for our 

young innovators. 

 

We kindly ask that students wear a green or light blue shirt for the event. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Best Regards, 

School Administration 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


